
Dear GEAA members, 
  
The Helotes Creek Nature Center, San Antonio River Road Neighborhood 
Association, and San Geronimo Nature Center are hosting three Riparian 
Zone Workshops at the end of September. We are extremely impressed with 
the workshop's presenters - each from the National Riparian Service Team, 
which is an interagency effort between the Bureau of Land Mangement, 
the US Forest Service, and the Natural Resources Conservation Service. 
  
Here's a general agenda: 
  

Saturday, September 25th 

 
San Geronimo Creek 

at Rancho Blanco 

  
Sunday, September 26th 

 
Helotes Creek 

at Rancho Blanco 

  
Monday, September 27th 

http://troxiamo.com/images/Final_Riparian_Flyer.pdf
http://troxiamo.com/images/Final_Riparian_Flyer.pdf
http://www.blm.gov/or/programs/nrst/index.php
http://www.blm.gov/wo/st/en.html
http://www.fs.fed.us/
http://www.nrcs.usda.gov/


 
San Antonio River 

at Tri-Point YMCA Meeting Rooms 

  
*Each workshop begins at 10am, includes lunch and a creek/river tour, and 

concludes at 4pm. 
Cost is $20 per session.  

  
Our staff will definitely be attending these sessions. For all the details, 
including speaker bios and registration, please see the workshop flyer - you 
can download the PDF by clicking here. We hope you'll take advantage of this 
wonderful opportunity to learn from the best! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 
  

*    *    *    *    * 

 

http://troxiamo.com/images/Final_Riparian_Flyer.pdf

